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Press Release 16: Danish Masters Classic is cancelled 
 
Gert Nielsen, the organizer of the Danish Masters Classic, has announced that the tournament 
is cancelled. 
 
The Danish Masters Classic, which should have been conducted on 3-12 August in Roedovre, 
Denmark is cancelled because of a lack of entries. 
 
Gert Nielsen has announced that he, despite the cancellation, will fulfil all financial obligations 
towards ETBF, which will give the organizer an option for having other tournaments interna-
tionally approved in the future. 
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EBT Director 


